
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello fellow homeowners; 
  
First, I want to thank all of you for your kind wishes and get well cards. They made my day 
a little brighter and they were appreciated. 
  
Remember that the 4th Tuesday in June will be the last Homeowner’s Association Meeting 
before the Summer.  Meetings will begin again in September, so let’s see all of you there to 
talk to your neighbors and discuss anything that is on your mind. 
  
I hope you all have a most excellent summer. 
  

Marylee Feldman 
President 

   
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

Recreation Committee Report 

Hi All, 

I hope everyone had a good Easter or Passover holiday.  The weather is very slowly warming 

up and the pool will be calling us soon.   

 

We have some exciting upcoming events planned and we're hoping that you'll all consider 

joining us. 

    

   Ladies Tea (New)        Friday, June 13th 

   42nd Street               Saturday, June 28th (Patchogue Theater) 
   July 4th Picnic          Friday, July 4th 

 

Please share in the fun with us and give us your input. 

 

We are seeking a volunteer for the committee so please contact myself or anyone on the 

committee if you are interested. 
  

Diane Capobianco, #94 
Ph# 631 591 1773  


